
MNDOT construction project will impact St. Ben’s campus communities 
 
Both the eastbound and westbound lanes of I-94 from Stearns County Road 159/Saint John’s Road to 
the Sauk River will be resurfaced in summer 2016.  In addition, a portion of CSAH 75 (both directions) 
from I-94 to Collegeville Road is slated for the same work.  MN DOT’s tentative start date for this work is 
May 2, 2016, with completion at the end of September 2016.   
 
Those coming to and/or from the campus should expect lane closures, lane shifting and general traffic 
backups, especially during peak traffic times.  
 
A map showing the affected areas is included below. If you would like more information, please visit the 
MNDOT project website at: http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d3/i94/ 
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